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Agenda Item No. 8e             

 

 
Meeting Date:  September 21, 2016 

Staff Contact: Hobert Warren, Customer Services Division Manager 
 

TITLE: C-16-23 – Approving Recommendation of Award, P2016000003, GPS  
  Fleet Tracking Solution  
 
ACTION: Recommend Approval 
 
SUMMARY:   
The Albuquerque Bernalillo County Water Utility Authority (Water Authority) issued the 
subject Request for Proposals (RFP) to solicit responses from qualified vendors to 
provide GPS Fleet Tracking Services. 
 
The Ad Hoc Evaluation Committee made up of H Warren, CSD Manager; Cody Stinson, 
Chief Information Officer; Michael Arellano, Fleet Superintendent, Laurance Armour, 
GPS Administrator, Paul Davidson, GIS Administrator reviewed, evaluated, and scored 
the 10 responses in accordance with the evaluation criteria published in the 
RFP. 
 
The Ad Hoc committee recommends the award of the contract to Clevest based on the 
initial scoring, second round on site presentation, and best and final offer. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT:   
None.  Funding has been allocated for this project in the IT FY17 operating budget. 










